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1 Introduction 

1.1 This Statement of Common Ground has been prepared as part of the application process for 
a Development Consent Order for the Little Crow Solar Park [“the Development”].   This 
document has been prepared jointly between the INRG Solar (Little Crow) Ltd. [“the 
Applicant”] and Highways England. 

1.2 Highways England (HE) is the government company charged with operating, maintaining and 
improving England’s motorways and major A roads [“the Strategic Road Network”]. In relation 
to Development site, Highways England is responsible for the M180 which is located 
approximately 4.5 km to the south of the site. 

1.3 All statements within this document are agreed between the Applicant and Highways England. 

2 Matters Agreed 

2.1 All traffic associated with the construction phase will follow the designated route as illustrated 
in Figure 3.1 of the Construction Traffic Management Plan.  

2.2 The forecast number of construction vehicles set out Table 5.1 and Table 5.2 of the 
Construction Traffic Management Plan is accepted and will not have a material impact upon 
the capacity, operation and safety of the Strategic Road Network. 

2.3 The measures set out in the Construction Traffic Management Plan are appropriate to 
manage the effects of construction traffic on the Strategic Road Network. 

2.4 The Construction Traffic Management Plan will be secured by the requirements of the DCO. 








